
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, March 19, 2021 10:39:03 AM

Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 3:37 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Account number

To Whom It May Concern:

I have received a NOTICE (dated Feb. 22, 2021) which states that changes might be in the process for rating
“seasonal” customers of Hydro One. It also seems to say that I might not get any further information unless I
register to participate????  

Hopefully this letter will entitle me to future information.

My situation has been a puzzle ever since we acquired electricity for the cottage approx. 25 years ago.

My most recent el. bill:  $200.09 which states it covers the period of Nov.10 - Dec.31, 2020.    The cottage was
closed Nov.20 and the power was turned off about a week later. Apparently the “Delivery” cost was $181.00?????

I feel we have over paid, for whatever reason, for now 25 years.   Previous bill:   Aug. 12-Nov.10 : $418.24 = El.
$213.84 “Delivery”: $293.76.         Who am I subsidizing?

 Sincerely,

Christina McCarthy




